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• Chief Green reported that the Police Department are working on new initiatives 

and have three new reserve officers to be sworn in at a later date. 

  

• Chief Green reported that some of the disabled residents have indicated that the 

beach area was not easily accessible.  

 

• City Manager Miller-Thornton commented that the City has a waiver for 

swimming outside of the ropes and that the current ramp to the beach is ADA 

compliant and that the ramp passed inspections. Mrs. Miller-Thornton stated that 

sand drop ramps will be provided this year for a smoother transition. 

 


